DEAR PROFESSOR EDITOR IN CHIEF

OUR MANUSCRIPT WAS WRITTEN WITH A PROFESSIONAL ENGLISH

LANGUAGE.

WE DIDN'T USE ENGLISH EDITING SERVICE AND WE WON'T BE ABLE TO USE

ANY OF THEM DUE TO FINANCIAL ISSUES.

THE CURRENT MANUSCRIPT IS WELL WRITTEN AND WE ARE READY FOR ANY

CORRECTIONS.

THANKS FOR UNDERSTANDING

MANY THANKS

NAGLAA M KAMAL, MD

PROFESSOR OF PEDIATRICS, CAJRO UNIVERSITY



